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Corps of Engineers Awards Waikoloa FUDS Contract 
 
By Honolulu District Public Affairs 
 
(FORT SHAFTER, HI – NR-14-07) The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Honolulu 

District awarded a Task Order under an existing indefinite delivery indefinite quantity 

(IDIQ) small business contract on March 30 totaling $9,994,450 to American 

Technologies, Inc. for work at the Waikoloa Formerly Used Defense Sites (FUDS) on the 

island of Hawaii.   

 The services under this task order will continue the ongoing clearance and clean-

up of unexploded ordnance from World War II military training in the Waikoloa Village-

Waimea area of the Big Island.  

 The contract was jointly coordinated between the Honolulu District and the U.S. 

Army Corps of Engineers’ Huntsville Center contracting staffs. 
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